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MEDIA RELEASE   
 
 

Closure of the Integrity Commission’s Main Office, Located on the First Floor of 
the Planning Institute of Jamaica (PIOJ) Building 

 

 

Kingston; September 2, 2020- The Integrity Commission wishes to advise the 

public that its main office, which is located on the first floor of the Planning Institute of 

Jamaica (PIOJ) Building, at 16 Oxford Road, has been temporarily closed, effective 

Wednesday, September 2, 2020, and will re-open for business on Monday, 

September 7, 2020.  

The closure is to facilitate a deep cleaning and sanitization exercise which is being 

undertaken by the PIOJ on account of a positive COVID-19 case that the PIOJ has 

reported. 

The closure of the Integrity Commission’s Oxford Road Office will not affect the 

Commission’s business operations at its Barbados Avenue location in New 

Kingston.  

The Commission urges all Jamaicans to observe the protocols of the Ministry of 

Health and Wellness as we each play our part to contain the spread of the COVID-

19 Virus. 

 
 

END- 
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